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Comments: Dear OHV director,

My family &amp; friends have been riding up in these areas (propesed to close) for 20 plus years.

The fact that a few select skiers &amp; hikers who pay no ohv fees are going to shut down these selected areas
is mind boggling.We as outdoors men &amp; women respect the wilderness area as it was our own

We tread lighlty stay on trails &amp; never go out bounds.At the end of the day we all love the same areas
&amp; should be able to enjoy them in harmony as we have done for years &amp; years

We are the ones who pay the ohv &amp; trail fees not the hikers &amp; the skiers.

PLEASE DONT LIMIT OUR RIDING AREA ANYMORE THAN IT ALREADY IS....



